

## Thrybergh Primary School Newsletter

thryberghprimary.co.uk

18th March 2016

- Excellent caring
- Excellent teaching & learning
- Excellent relationships
- **Excellent attainment & progress**



### **Diary Dates**



18th March - School closed for Easter holidays

#### 4th April-School reopens for children

- 5<sup>th</sup> April Year 2 SATS meeting with Mr Hardy
- 6th April Last swimming lessons for Years 4 and 5
- 9th May Y6 SATS week
- 16th May Y6 trip to Scarborough

**FURTHER DATES ARE AVAILABLE TO VIEW ON** THE WERSITE

#### **Congratulations!**

Well done to these children for getting a special mention in our Celebration Assembly for fantastic work and behaviour!

### Friday 4<sup>th</sup> March

Class 1 - Macie Nicholls & Bailey Edwards Class 2 - Brogan Roberts & Aeron Walters Class 3 - Cole Feltham & Kelsey Donnely Class 4 - Chelsey Jackson & Kiera Miskell Class 5 - Carmen Watson & Lucie White Class 6 - Harvey Arnold & Brandon Trepte

Friday 11<sup>th</sup> March
FS - Sophia Parker & Abbie Daughtry Class 1 - Summer Horne & Charlie Hawkridge Class 2 - Jordan Poucher & Dominic Skelton Class 3 - Sasha Cox & Rylie Johnson Class 4 - Kane Laird-Smith & Lilli-Ann Battye Class 5 - Mia Gott & Billy Wright Class 6 - Leo Feltham & James Eadon-Creaser





Dear Parents/Carers.

Just a quick reminder to say that school is closed today for two weeks. We are back on Monday 4th April, after the Easter break.

Even though this has been a very short half term, we have had lots of wonderful things happening in school. Last Monday, Foundation held an Easter Day where children took part in an Easter egg hunt. Easter Bunny also made a special appearance! KS1 have been imagining what it is like to live on a desert island, Classes 3 and 4 have been writing crazy explanations about how the Great Oak Tree came in to existence, following their recent trip to Sherwood Forest, Class 5 have been making inflatable lungs using drinks bottles as part of our Family Learning session and Class 6 have been working really, really hard in preparation for their SATS. Year 6 have also been learning about dragons, creating their own, unique dragon egg!

We also had a brilliant assembly led by the Football Freestyler, he taught all the children some amazing tricks!

Have great Easter holiday!





#### What's been going on?

World Book Day was a great success; there were some brilliant costumes! See the website for photos.

We also had a Football Freestyler in school showing off his skills during assembly. Each class had a session with him and they were also allowed to show off their skills! The children loved it!

Last night we held our annual Easter disco, all the children (and staff) 'loved throwing a few shapes' on the dance floor. Thank you for all who attended.

# Goodbye & good luck Mr Dawson you'll be missed!!







